

PTA Weekly News w/e 29 May 2022

Thank you to all the children who took the time to design some artwork for the Queen's Jubilee fundraiser, we enjoyed looking at your wonderful creations – these have now been sent off and parents/carers you will receive information on email about next steps and how to order.



TREAT FRIDAY!

Reminder for this afternoon's first sale! Please bring CASH

You'll find the Year 6 Stall outside in the playground after school from 2:45 – 3:30pm.

There will be a prize for the class who makes the most profit, so please support your class and remember all profits go towards our school!

BAG2SCHOOL COLLECTION – WEDNESDAY 4TH MAY 2022

Our next collection is due next week on Wednesday 4th May in the morning. You can use any bags at home for your donations.

You are able to start dropping off your donations <u>from pick up on Tuesday 3rd May</u> and the deadline for all donations is <u>9am on Wednesday morning</u>, please take them through the playground, where you will be able to leave them at the back of the hall.

Please take note of what we can and cannot donate below! Thank you!





SPRING DISCO – FRIDAY 20TH MAY 2022

With just over 3 weeks to go now please remember to book your tickets! There is a discount for families with 3+ siblings and this is applied at checkout.

https://www.ptaevents.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event& eventId=45858#.YjnLM2SnwIQ

We look forward to seeing your children there.



PTA Spring Disco - Friday 20th May 2022

Dress to impress!

Reception – Year 2

7.00 – 8.15pm

£5 per child or 3+ siblings £12

Price includes tuck shop treats and unlimited squash/water

- Tickets on sale now, please purchase here: https://www.ptaevents.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventid=45858#.YjN6tHrP02w
- When purchasing tickets, we will need to take a name and contact number for a parent/guardian who is available on the evening of the disco in case your child needs to be collected early for any reason.
- If your child/ren has a favourite song(s) please let us know
- The children's names will be on a list at the door to gain entry. Please book in advance to avoid any
- Only parents that are helping are able to stay, If your child needs a bit of extra support to stay, please let us
 know and we'll make sure they can stand with someone until they are comfortable.
- We are unable to accommodate younger siblings.
- Please do not send any personal belongings in with your child/ren. Including coats, make up, mobile
- Children should be collected promptly from the playground at the rear of the school, at the time stated above.

Many thanks, The PTA Team



SUMMER FAIR – FRIDAY 8TH JULY 2022



Please save the date for our Summer Fair and if you are able to help out, please do get in touch!

We are still in need of general help setting up, tidying and clearing away, help covering stalls, plus specifically helpers on the BBQ please.

PTA CHAIR ROLE

Stephanie Cooper our current PTA Chair has decided due to other commitments that she will be standing down as Chair at the September AGM. If there is a parent/carer who is interested in taking on this role please let us know, so that you can potentially work with Stephanie before taking over in September. As in previous years, there is also the option for two people to Co-Chair together and of course the current committee will assist and support where possible. Please contact us via email for more information.



Contact us via email at:

clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com

Facebook and Instagram:

@clarendonprimaryschoolpta

Take a look at our PTA website for updates on events, our list of partners and our online shop:

https://www.ptaevents.co.uk/clarendonpta/